Thank you to my family and my friends for giving me such a wonderful retirement "send off" from the Boscawen Fire Department both as a member and as a Chief. Also as a Forest Fire Warden of the State of New Hampshire, the Capital Area Compact and the State Fire Marshalls' Office.

I have many good memories and have made many friends within these groups and the general public. It was a great honor to be a part of these Departments and one of which I will never forget. Thank you very much.

Ray Fisher and Family